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Date: 24.03.2017 

N O T I C E 

 

This is to notify all concerned that under order of the 

Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor no event should be organized by 

anyone/group in the common spaces of the University 

Campus without the permission of the respective campus 

Secretary/Assistant Secretary. 

 

Sd/- MAU DASGUPTA 

Secretary 

U.C.A.C., C.U. 
 


